

BISMARCK-HENNING ROSSVILLE-ALVIN COOPERATIVE HIGH SCHOOL

Brent Rademacher, Principal Phil Benjamin, Assistant Principal Tony Foster, Athletic Director Mendy Stephens, School Counselor

May 24, 2023

Alumni of Bismarck-Henning Class of 1973,

The Bismarck-Henning Rossville-Alvin Cooperative High School Student Council is honored to invite you to participate in the alumni activities during homecoming this year. Alumni activities will begin with refreshments in the high school commons (park in the lot on the west side of the school) at 3:00 pm on Friday, September 15, 2023. This is an opportunity to meet with your classmates and share memories of your high school years. A tour of the BHRA High School will begin at 3:30 pm. Then, you are invited to be the Grand Marshalls of the Homecoming Parade at 5:00 pm. For those that are unable to come to the tour, but would like to ride in the parade, please be at the high school by 4:15 to ride the float to the Bismarck Lion's Club Park. The student council will provide a float for class members to ride.

Please enjoy the complimentary meal in the cafeteria when you return after the parade. The meal will include pulled pork sandwiches, potato salad, baked beans, fresh fruit and drinks. Please let me know if you have any dietary restrictions where you will need an alternative meal.

An alumni tent is provided for you to socialize with one another during the football game. The pregame show begins at 6:00 pm followed by the game at 7:00 pm. Between the 1st and 2nd quarters of the game, members of the Class of 1973 will be escorted onto the field to be recognized. Spouses or other guests are also welcome at all of these events.

We look forward to seeing you on Friday, September 15th. If you have any questions or concerns, I can be reached by email at krussell@bismarck.k12.il.us, or by cell phone at (217) 799-8976.

Sincerely,

Kami Russell Math Teacher Student Council Advisor Amber-Christine Reed BHRA Senior Student Council President